
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 

Here is information on ASEAN School on Plasma Physics next January. 

Join if you are interested. 

Sincerely yours, 

M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP chair 

 

 

Dear Prof. Kikuchi, 

  

We would like to inform you about the 4th ASEAN School on Plasma and Nuclear 

Fusion (ASPNF2018), which will be held at Chiang Mai University, in the north of 

Thailand from 29 Jan - 2 Feb 2018.  

We would greatly appreciate if you could forward the information to the AAPPS-DPP 

members. 

application period: 1-29 Sep 2017 (accept by email only) 

More information and application form can be found at 

• https://www.facebook.com/fusionschool.thailand 

• https://sites.google.com/site/fusionschoolth/aspnf2018 

Best regards, 

Roppon Picha 

On behalf of the organizing committee 

 


